HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING draft
February 7, 2019 1:15: PM.

Present: J. Bohm, T. Healey Beattie, W. Harrington, G. Swain and guest R. Russell.
Minutes of the Previous meeting were read and accepted.
OLD BUSINESS:

T. Healey-Beattie brought up the subject of a four acre piece of property behind the Brook Side cemeteries that may
be available to the town for cemetery expansion.

A bill for $94.90 for traffic cones purchased for use in blocking off cemetery roads during mud season was presented
by J. Bohm. Voted to pay.

W. Harrington suggested digitizing the cemetery(s) lot information when finished and putting it on a web site. A
discussion followed. W.Harrington will look into costs. J. Bohm to discuss with town administrator.

NEW BUSINESS:

In light of a town budget cut J. Bohm made a motion we meet quarterly instead of monthly. A lengthy discussion
followed. Motion tabled until next meeting in March.

J. Bohm reported that we have $609.09 left from FEMA funds. Question raised, can we spend it or does it go into the
Town unanticipated funds ? J. Bohm will discuss this with the Town administrator.

Since we are currently experiencing mud probiems with cemetery roads J. Bohm will contact Seacoast Tree Service to
extend the removal of the large Cherry tree at the back of West View until later in the spring after it has dried out.

G. Swain, Sexton noted that the land T. Healey-Beattie referred to is wetland & not usable as cemetery lots.

Meeting adjourned at 3:15 P.M. Next meeting: March 7, 2019
Respectfully submitted,

Georgianna Swain
Secretary



